New Office Administrator!

SYANVIVANNRIR VA
CAVAYAN

Help us welcome Samantha Gwyn, who will be starting in the office February
20 as part-time Office Administrator. Formal hours when the office will be open
are to be determined. Many of you know Samantha from the 10:00 a.m.
service, but if not, be sure to say hi next time you stop by St. Tim's!



